REGULAR SESSION MONDAY EVENING August 19, 2019
The Governing Body of the City of Silver Lake met in regular session at city hall on Monday evening August 19, 2019 with Mayor Smith conducting the meeting and the following Councilmembers present:  Heath Robinson, Tom Noble, Larry Ross, Brad Bryant (4) Absent: Tim Kampsen  (1)
Motion was made by Councilmember Ross and seconded by Councilmember Noble that the minutes from the last regular session held on August 5th, 2019 be approved.
Claim vouchers in the amount of $3,044.60 were submitted to council for appropriation.  An ordinance entitled "An ordinance appropriating money to pay certain claims" was introduced and read at length.  Motion was made by Councilmember Robinson and seconded by Councilmember Noble that said ordinance be accepted as read and was then placed on final passage by roll call of the following vote:  AYE: Tom Noble, Heath Robinson, Brad Bryant, Larry Ross, (4)   NAY:  None.  Ordinance was declared passed and was given No. 2431.

Councilmember Robinson mentioned he would like the mosquitos sprayed twice a week. Public Works Superintendent Taylor said he would start that next week. 
Public Works Superintendent Taylor noted that the Delta sweeping  was here today and they are done.
Next meeting on September 4th, 2019 at 7:00 P.M. and the meeting following will be September 16th, 2019, at 5:30 P.M.
With no further business to come before council, Councilmember Noble moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 P.M.  Motion was seconded by Councilmember Ross and approved.

Michelle Brown, 

City Clerk

